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Grocott, David 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Baxman, Kevin 
09 April 2010 13:44 
Grocott, David 
FW: CQ New Message for Insp Baxman from Gillian Mackenzie 

New Message for - with e-mail.doc 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

FORCE ENQUIRY CENTRE Mailbox 
09 April 2010 13:44 

Baxman, Kevin 
CQ New Message for Insp Baxman from Gillian Mackenzie 

New Message 

~r - with e-mail.. 
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FORCE ENQUIRY CENTRE 

MESSAGE FOR 

OFFICER : - Insp 2242 Baxman STATION : - CQ 

FROM :- 

ADDRESS :- 

TEL NO : - used 
to call in 

TEL NO : for 
return call and 
available time 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

MESSAGE :- 

RECEIVED BY : - 

Gillian Mackenzie 

Informant would like to pass some details re the 
investigation of Dr Jane Barton @ GWMH. 

Informant would like to say that the nursing and midwifery 
council informed her yesterday that they are taking no 
action on her case as the papers sent to them in 
september 2001 by Insp John James did not include any 
referral to a practioner. Therefore the nursing and 
Midwifery council did not proceed although Professer 
Livesley expert medical opinion included the name of 3 
nurses and Dr Jane Barton. The NMC informed her they 
are only proceeding with the independant five members of 
the public who wrote to them when John James would not 
investigate their cases. 

Further they informed Gillian that as she did not personally 
write to them they will not consider her case and she has 
also pointed out that John James and Ray Burt informed 
her there was not need for her to do so as they have 
forwarded all the details on her behalf. 

Hope this makes sense 

Many Thanks 

[ ............. (~-~i~-~ ............. iAT TIME / DATE 1338 09104110 
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Please note if you are leaving a message for a member of the public to call you back and you wish to speak with them 
direct, please give them your six digit extension number. Switchboard will then try to put them through, otherwise they will 
be put through to the FEC and a message will be taken and emailed to your station as per FEC policy. 


